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No dreamer is ever too small;
No dream is ever too big.

Anonymous

Literary Story: A Tree is Growing
Spelling Test: Tuesday, March 26

First Grade
Phonics: Vowel Pairs ai, ay
Grammar: Names of Months, Days, Holidays
Spelling Words: play, grain, sail, mail, may, rain, way, day, stay, pain

Second Grade
Phonics: Long e Sound for y; Changing y to i
Grammar: The Verb be
Spelling Words: happy, pretty, baby, very, puppy, funny, carry, lucky, only, sunny, penny, city

Third Grade
Phonics: Words with /k/ and /kw/
Grammar: Using the Verb be and Helping Verbs
Spelling Words: shark, check, queen, circus, flake, crack, second, squeeze, quart, squeak,
quick, coldest, Africa, Mexico

Go Math
First Grade: Chapter 8: Addition and Subtraction within 20; Adding tens; Subtracting tens;
Using a hundred chart

Second Grade: Chapter 11: Describe equal parts; Equal shares; Test on Wednesday

Third Grade: Chapter 10: Measure length; Volume; Mass; Solving Problems
Part of this unit is working with time to the minute and time intervals. I encourage students to
practice at home by reading the clock. Parents may help by asking her the time and then what
the time will be in 22 minutes. Also, go backwards. What is the time? What time was 34
minutes ago?

Project: We will be learning about the moon and phases. .

ART Monday: Art in the arboretum

SPANISH: Spanish quiz (nouns gender) next Tuesday 26th. Students are taking home work
folders, inside will be their study guide. Please empty the folders and send it back to school.



Chapter Book: The Greatest Show Off Earth by: Margaret Mahy

GENERAL INFORMATION:
We have been working on writing a poem and will finish it up this week. We will then begin
writing a personal narrative. They have been doing a fantastic job with all of their writing.

On Thursday, we are having an egg hunt. We are excited to see what will be in the eggs.
Remember we don’t have school Friday or Monday for Easter.

Please remember to register for summer care and the new school year. It is important to have
an idea of how many students will be back. We have been getting many inquiries from new
families that are interested in learning more about our school. There is a discount for early
registration.

Thank you to Zach and Dyshyn for helping to take care of our Plant the Moon Challenge over
spring break.

Thank you Jessica for teaching all about Kenya. What a fun experience!

Repeated Information:
The Corporation Meeting is Thursday, April 4th at 5:30PM. Teachers will be presenting on what
they have been working on and finishing up the school year. I hope that all the families can
make it. We will have cookies for everyone.

Calendar of Events:
March 29: No School
April 1: No School
April 4: 5:30 Corporation Meeting
April 8: Remote School Day
April 19: No School/Student Led Conferences

Classroom Wishlist


